Massachusetts State Police honor trooper Tamar Bucci who was killed in the line of duty in March

"Yesterday, the State Police-Brookfield Barracks honored Trooper Tamar Bucci, who was killed in the line of duty in March, with a memorial plaque in the barracks.

The plaque was made by Sgt. Scott Shea's father, Michael Shea, with the assistance of Kyle Austin. Trooper Bucci's family was joined by Colonel Christopher Mason and some of her barracks mates and Academy classmates for the unveiling.

Troopers shared stories about Trooper Bucci. Colonel Mason, Brookfield barracks Commanding Officer Lt. George Demos, and SPAM President Patrick McNamara shared some beautiful words about the young Trooper. Rest easy Trooper."-Massachusetts State Police.

All photos by the Massachusetts State Police:

